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�


Mr. Ghafoor’s 1st Grade Newsletter


 � Feb. 24th-Feb. 28th�








WHAT ARE WE LEARNING THIS WEEK?





MATH:			SUBTRACTING FROM THE TEEN NUMBERS


SCIENCE:		 	MATTER


READING:			DRAW CONCLUSIONS


WRITING:			PERSUASIVE WRITING 





TEACHER CHALKBOARD





We won the box tops for this month!  Thanks for all your donations.  I started putting harder books in the book folder, just email me if they are too hard or easy.  We have spring picture day on Thursday, Feb. 27th.  Have a great weekend,





Mr. Ghafoor          � HYPERLINK "mailto:sghafoor@d142.org" ��sghafoor@d142.org�         708-687-2160 x310





http://saeedghafoor.weebly.com


















































UPCOMING DATES





2/27	Spring Picture Day








Specials


Wednesday, Thursday (Music)


Monday, Tuesday, Friday (PE)


Library-Thursday


Computer Lab-Wed. and Fri.





STAR STUDENT OF THE WEEK





ARIANA AGLER





SIGHT WORDS


give


surprise


would


enjoy


worry


about





STORY OF THE WEEK





Mama’s Birthday Present





QUESTION OF THE WEEK





How can a surprise be treasure?











